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6523 North SheriJan Road, Chicago. Illinats raus:o * iJI.'s :N Joan

November 30, 1979

James G. Keppler, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 'tegion III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In reply to your letter of November 27 reganiing our action required under
NRC Bulletin 79-19 (packaging of waste), I believe we r esponded, as required,
to the original bulletin, to the effect that our department does not generate
any low-level radioactive waste.

Please note, however, that the NRC license number given below currently covers
three academic departments o' our College: Biology, Chemistry and Physics.
I am responding for the Physics Department only.

Sincerely,

t'/4
Richard R. B e

Associate Professor and
Chairman of Physics

License number 12-02570
cc Mark Goldie, Ph.D. RS0-ISC
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